
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Further to our Notices of 17 September  2019 and 30 September 2019, the deadline 
for the submissions of written comments on the Public Consultation in relation to the 
draft Rule on Telecommunications Quality of Service with regards to mobile telephony 
and broadband internet access services is extended from close of business on Tuesday 
15th October 2019 to close of business on Friday 25th October 2019. Stakeholders and 
interested parties are therefore urged to submit your written comments before close of 
business Friday 25th October 2019.

A copy of the consultation paper for the purposes of the public consultation is available
on NICTA’s website (www.nicta.gov.pg) . Information on how interested parties may make 
submissions on the proposed Rule is contained in the public discussion paper.

For further enquiries contact Andirauga Paru Nongkas Principal Consumer Analyst on 
telephone 3033207 during business hours or email: anongkas@nicta.gov.pg

This notice fulfils the requirements of Sections 219(1)(c) and 229(2) of the Act.
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